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Thank you for your correspondence. My first reaction to this was that the problem 

is in hand and at long last you are doing something about it. But the reality 

is different. Only just today I heard even more stories about horrendous waiting 

times in A and E and people giving up after waiting several hours. It appears to me 

nothing  

has changed. I think a truly Independent Study needs to be carried out of what is 

truthfully happening at Wrexham Maelor. 

 

Wrexham People deserve better.  

 

I wish my Petition to continue. 

 

Charles Dodman B.Sc. A.C.A. 

 

 


